
The original documents are located in Box C2, folder “Horton, Frank” of the Gerald and 
Betty Ford Special Materials Collection at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library. 

 
Copyright Notice 

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of 
photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United 
States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections.  
Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public 
domain.  The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to 
remain with them.   If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid 
copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.  



,-
:: . ; 

!I'll!] PRESIDENr HAS SEEN ••• , 

FRANK HORTON 

THIRTY- FOURTH DISTRICT 

NEW YORK 

Dear Jerry , 

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

WASHINGTON , D . C . 2O515 

November 5 
1 9 7 6 

I want you to know how proud I am in the way 
in which you have conducted yourself both in the 
campaign and during your outstanding stewardship 
as President. 

As you know, I have had the privilege of serving 
under four different Presidents. Without question 
your openness, your candor, your realism and 
your willingness to consider points of view 
different from your own have made you the out­
standing President among those I have served 
with. 

The American people in this century have had no 
finer example of dedication to service and 
to the country than that which you and Betty 
have typified since your first election to the 
House of Representatives. During your two short 
years as President you have in my judgment 
conferred upon the White House a special imprint and 
level of dignity which can only enhance the way 
in which Americans look upon their government and 
the Presidency. 
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With my deepest admiration and gratitude and 
with warmest personal regards, I am 

Sincerely, 

Frank Horton 

The Honorable Gerald R. Ford 
The White House 
Washington, D. c. 




